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During our evaluation of returning to in-person learning, the Michigan Department of Health and Human 
Services (MDHHS) provided new guidance fo r schools last week, including ways to reduce the risk of COVID-
19. Also, Governor Gretchen Whitmer announced that she is encouraging all schools to offer in-person 
learning for students who want it by March 1, 2021. 

To support our efforts, the WCS Board of Education has called a Special Meeting for Thursday, January 14, 
2021, at 5:30pm, to consider the following schedule for our return to in-person learning: 

• The week of February pt - Elementary Grades Pre-K - 2, including Early Childhood Special Education 
(ECSE) 

• The week of February 8th 
- Elementary Grades 3-5, including Special Education - Cross Categorical 

Resource Room (CCRR), Moderately Cognitively Impaired (MOCI), Mildly Cognitively Impaired (MICI), 
Emotionally Impaired (El), & 6th & 9th Grade Orientation 

• The week of February 15th 
- Winter Break 

• The week of February 22nd 
- Middle & High Schools Grades 6-12, including Secondary Moderately 

Cognitively Impaired (MOCI) & Secondary Mildly Cognitively Impaired (MICI) 

Should the Board approve this timeline, we will present a complete return to school schedule at next week's 
Board of Education Meeting on Wednesday, January 20, 2021, at 7:30pm. Our plan will include the structure 
of the school day for both in-person and virtual, including times and days of the week. This is especially 
important for families who need to know what days their child will be attending in-person . As has been our 
practice in the past, we will also publish a set of Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) beginning next week. 

Since our return last week, we have had only two positive cases of COVID-19 reported among staff members 
in the district, one at Grissom Middle School and one at Susick Elementary School. All staff affected have 
been notified, and all areas of the schools have been appropriately cleaned. 

Most importantly, I appreciate your continued patience during this extraordinary time. I will continue to 
update you, and please stay safe and be healthy. 

Sincerely, 

RE~~ 
Superintendent 

Internationa l District Accred itation 

~ AdvancED 
Warren Consolidated Schools is an equa l opportunity employer. 

Auxiliary aids and services are ava ilable upon request to individua ls with disabilities . 
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